STATEWIDE PUBLIC ForctRrkin
NOTICE

Section 3.59 of the Local
Government Act 1995 (WA)

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Port Hedland
(Town) proposes to enter a Major Land Transaction,

The Town proposes to develop and dispose of the farmer
premises of the Port Hedland Yacht Club, which comprises
the following parcel of land:

@ Pt Lot 554 DP424409 CLT LR3177123

A copy of the business plan may be inspected at:

Town of Port Hedland
Civic Centre

13 McGregor Street

PORT HEDLAND WA 672
during business hours.

A copy of the business plan is also available at Town
libraries and available to download on the Town's website:
www.porthedland wa.gov.au

Submissions about the proposed transaction may be made
to:

Carl Askew

Chief Executive Officer

¢f- Ryley Heap (Senior Economic Development Officer)
ecodev@porthedland wa.gov.au

The deadline for submissions is Wednesday 18 September
2024.

The Town will consider all submissions made in deciding
whether or not to proceed with this major land
transaction.

Carl Askew
Chief Executive Officer




